Pennsylvania Department of Public Welfare
Office of Developmental Programs

AUDIENCE: All Interested Parties

PURPOSE: To announce Kevin T. Casey is no longer in the Deputy position for the
Office of Developmental Programs (ODP).

Effective Monday April 4, 2011, Kevin Friel wili be serving as the interim deputy
secretary for the Office of Developmentai Programs until further notice. We w:ll inform
you of any additional information when available.

Please continue to make use of the ODP Customer Service line at: 888-565-9435 or
the Deputy Secretary’s number at: 717-787-3700.

Thank you for your assistance.
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